BOARDMAN TASKER AT KENI IOUNTAIN FESTIVAL 2017

he Kendal Mountain Festival,
16-19 November 2017, was a
lively event.

The lierary festival was of particular

interest to me, and it did not d

ppoint.
Compliments for the excellent program
800 AC member, Henry Iddon, who is
part of the curating team for the fesival.
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Also shortlisted were books written by

Venables, and Martin Wragg, also an AC
member, holds the position of Chair of
the Trustees of the Boardman Charitable
Trust.

Martin Wragg Stephen Venables

Jon o nd Bt ot
AC members; the (erudite) Magician's
Gl oy owglo and the hongtul
and gently provocative) Days to

by Rob Collister The

shortlisted authors were rilled by AC
member and ex-President, Stephen

Helen Mort, poct and climber, was

Chair of the judges this year and brought
eloquent freshness to the afternoon’s
proceedings.
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